Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Scalar Consulting Group Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, announces a Public Information Meeting, to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 26, 2013, 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. with a formal presentation at 6:30 p.m.
PLACE: City Commission First Floor Chambers, Fort Lauderdale City Hall, 100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Public Information Meeting is being held to allow interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, proposed design, social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed roadway improvements to SR 842/ Broward Boulevard in Broward County, Florida. Financial Project ID No’s. 428724-1-32-01, 429958-1-32-01, and 428593-1-32-01. 
This project proposes to replace the east and westbound bridges on SR 842/ Broward Boulevard over the North Fork of the New River and replace the bridge railings over I-95 and the CSX Railroad, as well as resurface, restore, and rehabilitate SR 842/ Broward Boulevard from SW 24th Avenue to NW 7th Avenue.

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Mr. Ronald Wallace, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4641; toll-free at (866)336-8435, extension 4641, or by email at ronald.wallace@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the meeting. A copy of the agenda may be obtained by writing to Ronald Wallace at Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by email at ronald.wallace@dot.state.fl.us. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
